
From: La Trice Moore <LaTrice.Moore@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 9:45 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Attended "The future of Alternative First Response: Building Sustainable and Scalable Programs 
" 
 
Good Morning Steve,  
 
I attended “ Future of Alternative First Response” Building Sustainability and Scalable Programs 
conference in DC.  My flight which departed from Chicago on Wednesday May 31,2023 and Hotel was 
covered by the Center for Innovations in Community Safety Georgetown Law. I only received a swag 
back with a plastic water bottle and a notebook.  Please let me know if you need additional information.  
 
 
Thank you,  
 
LaTrice Moore 
Assistant Commissioner 
Chicago Fire Department 
Office: 312-745-3709 
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